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MOC NEW 2nd QUARTER MEETING, DINNER & ENTERTAINMENT 
June 12, 2025 

 
COST: $26.00 

WELCOME to our 2nd Quarter Event, to be held at the RAVINE, located at 2633 
Manitowoc Road, Green Bay, WI. (920) 468-4147. We will be meeting and eating in the 
main bar area, (the dining room is currently under renovation).  
 
5:00 PM:  Doors Open and we will have a Cash Bar. Please check-in and receive your 
nametag and purchase 50/50 Raffle Tickets. 
 
5:30 PM:  Our brief meeting will begin with the President’s Remarks and the Prayer 
 
 5:45 PM – 6:30 PM - Dinner is FAMILY STYLE: Broasted and Baked Chicken and 

Beef Tips with all of the “fixins,” coffee, tea, water and desert bars will be 
placed on the tables. 

 
7:00 PM: Entertainment: Our Own LTC (Ret) JOE TULLBANE, speaking on THE 
RUSSIAN INVASION OF UKRAINE: the military situation, information and 
disinformation; American and European policies, and antagonist goals. And don’t forget 
the rest of the world! 

• MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: MOCNEW and mail your RSVP to: 

John L. Breuninger at 2801 Doe Trail Green Bay, WI 54313 or utilize the 
MOCNEW.COM website and pay via PayPal. 

• THANKING you in advance for your participation,  

John L. Breuninger, Program Director (920-562-7536) Breuningerjohn@gmail.com 

Attachment:  RSVP Form 


